
 
 

August 8, 2016 
 
 

Dear Valued Client, 

 

Deutsche Bank AG Manila, your Third Party Custodian has expressed their intention in a 

letter dated June 27, 2016 to terminate their Third Party Custody (TPC) Services effective 

September 30, 2016 as they can no longer support TPC in the Philippines. 

 

Third Party Custodians who applied and were accredited by BSP are: Land Bank of the 

Philippines Trust, PDTC Custody and Bureau of Treasury for Peso Denominated Securities 

and PDTC Depository and LBP Trust for US$ denominated securities. 3rd Party Custodian 

covers all securities denominated in both Philippine Peso and in Foreign Currency sold on 

a without recourse basis in the Philippines by Financial Institutions regulated by BSP. These 

include investments in Philippine Government Securities such as Treasury Bills, Fixed 

Treasury Notes, ROPs and other corporate papers issued in the Philippines. 

 

In view of the foregoing, kindly indicate below your choice of TPC where we will open an 

account in your behalf and transfer your existing securities holding from Deutsche Bank 

AG Manila Custody to the new provider. 

 

What do you have to do or decide at this point? 

1. Choose your own custodian from the list of accredited institutions 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Sign the Special Power of Attorney. 

 

3. Fill-up and sign the Letter to the Custodian regarding the Security Custody 

Account. 

  

We are submitting for your signature the attached Special Power of Attorney (SPA) for 3rd 

Party Custodianship with your chosen custodian bank and Security Custody Account 

Letter.  This will supersede the SPA you earlier signed assigning Deutsche Bank AG Manila 

Custody as 3rd Party Custodian.  

 

My Choice (please check your preferred Custodian Bank): 
 
Peso Denominated Securities     US$ Denominated Securities 
 
________ Bureau of Treasury (Sovereign Bonds)   ________ PDTC Depository 
________ Land Bank of the Philippines-Trust (Corporate Bonds) ________ Land Bank of the Philippines-Trust 
                    
 



We shall be glad to assist you in clarifying concerns you may have as you make your 

decision.  You may direct your queries to your respective branch/ marketing officers or 

to Treasury Dept. Head Office at telephone numbers 702-9558/702-9535 to 39.  

 

We have attached the BSP (Template) Letter of Advisory to the Investor as your reference 

to the BSP rules and regulations under Circulars 392 & 524. Kindly acknowledge receipt 

thereof by signing on the receiving copy of this letter. 

   

Thank you for your continued trust and patronage. 

 

 

Very truly yours,  

     
MA. REGINA N. LUMAN     ELFREN ANTONIO S. SARTE 

SVP & Treasurer      President & CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Signature over printed name of client 
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